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February 22, 2005 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
IPMobileNet, Inc. would like to request a Permissive Change on Data Mobile Radio MI7-
M32450-25.  The reason for the change is to add Part 22 compliance over the same frequency 
range as our existing part 90 compliance. 
 
The radio has had no modifications since our initial Part 90 testing and certification in August 
2004. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Eric Tanner 
Vice President, Operations  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


